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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES CO
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

¥ MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

MS. MA. LORENA D. MAGTALAS
President/General Manager

APL SECURITY SERVICES CORPORATION
40-D Macopa St., Sta. Mesa Heights

Quezon City 1114 :
nguire@ap -, aplsecure.admn@gmail.com .

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Ms. Magtalas:
Notice is hereby given to APL Security Services Corporation to proceed with the
“PROCUREMENT OF SECURITY SERVICES FOR MARINA CENTRAL OFFICE AND
ITS SATELITE OFFICES FOR FY 2024 (PUBLIC BIDDING 2024-01)".
Further, your company shall be responsible for performing the required services under
the terms and conditions of the Contract/Agreement with MARINA.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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CONFORME:
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REY B. LEGADA
Signature over Printed Name and Position

Date:
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